
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
KETCHUM RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

PROPOSED NAME CHANGE 
 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 67-2321 of Idaho Code; the Ketchum 
Rural Fire Protection District will hold a public hearing for consideration of the 
proposal to change the name of the fire district. The hearing will be held at Sun 
Valley City Hall, 81 Elkhorn Road, Sun Valley, Idaho at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday 
January 13, 2021. 
 

PROPOSAL 
 

The Commission of the Ketchum Rural Fire Protection District, consisting of James 

Gray as Chairman, Earl Engelmann as Secretary and Sarah Michael as Treasurer 

propose to change the name of the “Ketchum Rural Fire Protection District” to 

“North Blaine County Fire District”. 

 
 
 


